ODCS Board Meeting Minutes 2/19/2024

Hannah Atwood opened the meeting in prayer. Members in attendance were Stephen Gehring, Eric
Arrel, Cindy Elsberry, Jon Walker, Alex Cisneros and Deborah Loesch. Minutes from January meeting
were read and accepted.

Valerie Todd gave fundraising report. ODCS received two more donors but exact amounts have not yet
been decided. She also reached out to coupon card donors with possible implementation after Easter.
Nothing Bundt Cake fundraiser raised over $5600.00.

Alex C. presented financial report. It was accepted. Hannah Atwood presented principal’s report. It
was accepted. Cindy Elsberry commended Hannah on all the new opportunities offered to the students.

Budget committee will be selected in March. A discussion on substitute teacher volunteers was had
and a suggestion was made to announce the need to the church as well as having board members

volunteer.

Stephen and Hannah went to the elders meeting and received approval for reno on education building.
Isaac Enns bid was accepted and this will be taken to the family forum this sunday for final approval.

Hannah also presented the ammended 2024/2025 school calendar. The schedule received the majority
parent approval and the board approved the new calendar.

Adjourned to executive meeting. Next meeting will be March 18,



